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Morton County - Highway 1806 Injury Crash 
 
What: Injury Crash 

Where: Highway 1806 - mile marker 36 – approximately 7 miles south of Ft Rice, ND 

When: 06/22/2021 at 4:30 p.m. 

Road Conditions: Good 

Weather Conditions: Clear - Sunny  

Crash Involvement: Single Vehicle 

Type of Crash: Rollover 

Agencies Involved: Bureau of Indian Affairs (BIA), Morton County Sheriff’s Department, 

Standing Rock Ambulance, Metro Ambulance Service, Sanford AirMed 

Vehicle No. 1:  1995 Buick LeSabre 
Driver No. 1: Tyler Summers – 37 years old – Cannon Ball, ND – Serious Injuries 
Restraints: Not restrained 
Charges:  Under Investigation – Charges Pending 

 

NARRATIVE:  An officer with the Bureau of Indian Affairs (BIA) attempted to conduct a 
traffic stop for a speeding violation on a vehicle in Fort Yates, ND.  The vehicle fled and a 
pursuit ensued.  The vehicle was identified as stolen.  The vehicle fled at a high rate of speed 
northbound on Highway 24 and then Highway 1806.  The vehicle continued to flee 
northbound on Highway 1806 and entered Morton County.  Near mile marker 36 (south of Ft 
Rice, ND) the vehicle entered the east ditch and rolled.  The driver of the vehicle was ejected.  
The driver of the vehicle was transported to Sanford Hospital by Sanford AirMed. 
 
This crash remains under investigation by the North Dakota Highway Patrol. 
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